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Comments: Please, please do all you can to protect our precious rivers on the Western Slope. I canÃt imagine

that all of these wonderful recreational opportunities would continue to exist if our free-flowing waters were

hindered in anyway.   I strongly support wild and scenic designation for as many rivers and streams as possible.

Our rivers are some of the most important assets on the Grand Mesa Uncompahgre and Gunnison National

Forest. All free-flowing rivers with outstandingly remarkable values must be found as eligible for wild and scenic

protections.   I am a kayaker and IÃve been particularly interested in the Western Slope rivers. They are critical to

maintaining quality of life for residents and serve as magnets attracting tourists.   Thank you for your

consideration.  Sincerely, Barbara Silverman Cedaredge 


